
ITEM NO. 2 

 

Kirbyville Christian Outreach recognizes the Kirbyville C.I.S.D. campus principals for their 

support during the annual food drive  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EXPLANATION 

 

Mr. Coston Lewis, Kirbyville Christian Outreach board director, will recognize the Kirbyville 

C.I.S.D. campus principals for their support of the annual food drive.  The canned food collected 

is used for distribution to local families in need.  Many food baskets are given to families during 

the Thanksgiving, Christmas holidays and weekly during the year.  The support of the 

administrators and children of Kirbyville C.I.S.D. has assisted in making this gift to many 

families. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 
 

None 

 


